Marck 30th, 1988

Mrse. William Gillespie
610 N. Peninsular
NEW_SMYRNA BEACH, Flo 32069

Just arrived back in Mongofre, Jacqueline and I
send you our gratefulness and admiration for your ex-
quisite hospitality and the visit to the Celestial
Halifax Club.

The trip back was very good and we ho
you again in the Mediterranea and greek/is

Best regards to Bill and
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